
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Junior Parents, 
 
We hope you had a fun and relaxing Christmas break surrounded by family and friends. The new 
year is upon us and it’s time to put those resolutions into play and continue to enjoy the ride of 
Junior year. As our Thumpers stay engaged with school activities, sports, college prep and their 
studies, we would like to take this opportunity to remind you of some key dates to keep in mind. 
 
Tickets are now on sale for our Father Daughter Dance taking place on January 20th. You don’t 
want to miss this fun night of a Winter Wonderland in the City, so purchase your tickets today! 
Deadline to purchase is January 19th. 
 
It’s that time again…SWAP DAY! Get your Troubie attire ready and head to campus on February 
2nd for a day of living in your daughters shoes.  
 
Crab Feed tickets are on sale! Purchase a single ticket or a table to accommodate eight. This 
event always sells out so don’t wait to buy your tickets. Click here to purchase today. 
 
Looking for volunteer opportunities? Go to MyVolunteerPage.com for a listing of ways you can 
help. As a junior parent we simply ask for 25 hours of volunteer service per year. Yes, just 25 
hours! You can quickly meet these hours through a number of opportunities offered throughout 
the year. Hours are due April 30th. 
 
Visit the St. Francis website for more information on the events listed and for a listing of upcoming 
events such as Revelry, Mother-Daughter retreat and Mom Prom. 
 
Love your family endlessly, be thankful for those around you, and remember to stop, breathe and 
enjoy each day.  
 
Your Junior Class Representatives, 
Irene Colgan 
Laura Burmester 
Kellie Urkov 
Fernanda Beattie 
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https://stfranciscatholic.ticketspice.com/father-daughter-dance-2018
https://stfrancishs.formstack.com/forms/crabfeed
http://myvolunteerpage.com/

